
  
 
 

Port of San Francisco 
Pier 80 Fendering Improvements  

 
OVERVIEW 

The goal of the project is to upgrade the fendering system at Pier 80 Berth C to accommodate a larger variety of vessels 
that include Ro/Ro ships, MARAD vessels, and cruise ships. The new fendering system will also eliminate the need for 
recurring emergency repair work to keep the berths functional.  
 
The total budget for this project is $8,000,000. 
 

SCHEDULE 

Activity     Target Date* 
Commence Contract Advertisement June 2024 
Pre-Bid Conference   June 2024 
Due Date    July 2024 
Notice to Proceed   October 2024 

*Subject to change 

 

PROJECT SCOPE 

New fenders and bollards used for mooring will be installed along the edge of pier 80. The old wood pilings that 

hold the current fendering system will be removed.  

 

Major Categories of Work 

• Structural work to support new fenders at end of Pier 80 

• Pile removal 

• Fender procurement and installation 

 

FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT: Noel Aquino, noel.aquino@sfport.com, 415-274-0526 

mailto:noel.aquino@sfport.com

